
What is the Bridge Street Corridor Plan?

The Town of Dedham's Planning Board is seeking applications for interested
Dedham stakeholders to serve on a Bridge Street Corridor Plan Advisory
Committee. The Committee will collaborate with a consultant team, the Planning
Board and the Planning & Zoning Department to develop a roadmap for the future
growth and preservation of the Bridge Street corridor. Details can be viewed
below, and applications are due by 

Bridge Street

Advisory Committee
CORRIDOR PLAN

How do I apply?
Submit a letter and/or resume to
Jennifer Doherty, Office Manager, at
jdoherty@dedham-ma.gov or stop by
the Planning & Zoning Department at
Town Hall, 450 Washington Street,
Dedham, MA 02026.
Have Questions?
Give us a call at (781) 751-9240.

Please visit the project page for
details on the responsibilities and
expectations of the Committee:

bit.ly/bridge-street-corridor-plan

Friday, September 23, 2022. The
Committee duration is anticipated to
be up to one year to develop the plan.


